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Welcome Back!  

Beatrice Avenue,                 
East Cowes, 
IOW,  
PO32 6PA.                
Tel 292872  
queensgateprimary.co.uk 
 

Friday 5th June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 

This week we welcomed back Reception, Year 1 and Year 6.  The classrooms and school in general 
look very different to normal.  The children have been really good about staying two metres apart 
with the help of some paw prints on the floor and are also very good at washing their hands            
frequently. 

 

Health and Safety Audit 

This week we had an external Health and Safety Audit from a company called 
Good Skills.  It was a good report.  Here are two quotes from the report: 

“You should be immensely proud of how your staff have pulled together to make your site as safe as 
you can in preparation for re-opening.” 

“I think the school have done a great job to ensure the safety of its children, staff, parents and        
visitors.” 

 

Coronavirus Update 

If your child has a cough or a temperature or feels       
unwell, please let us know.  Do not send them into 
school.    If someone shows symptoms at school we will     
isolate them and call the parents.  You would need to 
collect them from school immediately.  The advice is for 
the person to get a test (0333 321 8865). We would also 
tell the parents of children from within their group and 
they would need to  isolate for 14 days or until a test  
result came back negative.  

Here is a picture of our banners in the reception area. 

 

 

Some of the children have 
made their own Covid Codes.  
Here is  1CE B’s one:  

 

 
Please remember 

Do not send your child back to school  
unless you have contacted us at least 24 
hours in advance.  Many thanks. 
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(Please note that this is subject to change and menu options will be given on the day) 

Home Learning 

Children in Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 will continue to receive home learning packs.  We will also continue to 

give Reception children some home learning ideas.  Years 1 and 6 will no-longer have home learning 

packs because every adult from those teams is working in school.  However, there are plenty of 

online resources to help which can be found on our website 

https://www.queensgateprimary.co.uk/children/additional-learning-resources.   

In addition https://www.thenational.academy/ is a really clear learning tool which provides videos to 

watch about the learning with online activities to follow.   You could also try 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize. 

If you feel you need support please get in touch with your class teacher, Mrs Grant, Mr Chubb or me.  

Road Crossing Patrol 

Mrs Hayden has handed in her resignation from both her road crossing patrol and lunchtime    

supervisor role.  She has held these positions for a considerable amount of time and we would like 

to thank her for the service to our community over this period.  In September it is unlikely that a 

road crossing supervisor will be re-employed so please bear this in mind if your children are walking to and 

from school on their own. 

Summer School 

You may have seen rumours in the press about schools opening during the summer break, for clarity      

Queensgate Foundation Primary will not be open during the summer holidays.  We will be working hard to  

ensure a safe return for all in September. 

Positive Quote 
 

Life is like a maths equation- in order to gain the most you must learn how 
to convert negatives into positives!  
 

Best wishes  

   

 

Mrs Sillito 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday   Friday                   

Cheese and Tomato 
Pizza 

Sausage Roll Cheese and Tomato 
Whirl 

Vegetable Pasty Fishfinger filled Baguette 

Filled Baguette 
 

Filled Baguette Filled Baguette Filled Baguette Filled Baguette 

Carrot and Cucumber 
Sticks 

Carrot and Cucumber 
Sticks 

Carrot and Cucumber 
Sticks 

Carrot and Cucumber 
Sticks 

Carrot and Cucumber 
Sticks 

Cooks Choice of Cake or 
Biscuit 

Piece of Fruit 
Milk or Water 

Cooks Choice of Cake or 
Biscuit 

Piece of Fruit 
Milk or Water 

Cooks Choice of Cake or 
Biscuit 

Piece of Fruit 
Milk or Water 

Cooks Choice of Cake or 
Biscuit 

Piece of Fruit 
Milk or Water 

Cooks Choice of Cake or 
Biscuit 

Piece of Fruit 
Milk or Water 

https://www.queensgateprimary.co.uk/children/additional-learning-resources
https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
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